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I am happy to see that regulators are so dedicated in making rules better for market.
However this time, I would oppose the proposal, because I don' t think there would be
enough regulation to regulators themselves, and such a new mechanism don' t work fairly
to the companies who want to list, at least riot fair to some of them, more or less,
It s not a good time to change.
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response

Consultation paper for listing regulation in June
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